
Hello, 
 

My son is currently a Freshman at the University of Rhode Island. I'm writing to request that 
you support house bill H7382. Eventually, he will need to live off campus, as URI doesn't 
have on campus housing for its upperclassmen. Without this bill, it will be nearly impossible, 
if not literally impossible to find housing outside of campus. If we can't find housing outside 
of campus, we'll be in trouble as we live an hour away. My son really loves URI and we do 
not want to have to transfer to another school. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Tracy  
 


